FACULTY TRAINING FOR NAAC ASSESSMENT

On 23" January 2023, the IQAC members of both St. Xavier College Jalukie and Don Bosco
College Kohima had a collaborative training on the NAAC Assessment. The Training was
attended by 4 members from St. Xavier College Jalukie and two members from Don Bosco
College Kohima. The training was held at Don Bosco College Kohima.

During the process of the discussion and training, the IQAC Coordinator of Don Bosco College
Kohima Mrs. Jarani Mao, gave a detailed presentation of all the criteria and thus discussion
was further carried out on how both the colleges are preparing the criteria documents. It was
an interactive session, where both the IQAC members learnt on how they can improve in certain
criteria, thus supporting one another to clarify each other’s doubt in the days to come.

The training ended with the Vote of thanks delivered by Ms. Martha, IQAC Coordinator, St.
Xavier College Jalukie.
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